
From: York, Andrew, Env. Health
To: "Nadya Vicente"
Cc: Janice Jacobson; Glen Smith
Subject: RE: Notification: Monitoring and Sampling - 240 West MacArthur Blvd, Oakland
Date: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 10:25:00 AM

Good Morning Nadya,
 
Thank you for contacting us regarding the field activities at the site.
 
Regards,
 
Drew York
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Local Oversight & Site Cleanup Program
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
 
Ph: 510-639-1276
Fax: 510 -337-9335
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 
 

From: Nadya Vicente [mailto:nadya.vicente@cardno.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2017 7:44 PM
To: York, Andrew, Env. Health <Andrew.York@acgov.org>
Cc: Janice Jacobson <janice.jacobson@cardno.com>; Glen Smith <glen.smith@cardno.com>
Subject: Notification: Monitoring and Sampling - 240 West MacArthur Blvd, Oakland
 
Mr. York, 
 
Cardno will be conducting monitoring and sampling activities at 240 West MacArthur
Blvd., Oakland on January 2nd and 3rd. Sampling will be conducted between the
hours of 8am and 4pm. Please let me know if you have any questions 
Thank you 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
Sincerely,
Nadya 
(707) 280-7487
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